
			OCCCMGA BOARD MEETING
					April 07, 2021

Present: Mark Elder, Jim Hubbard, Dave Fanning, Terry Sidwell, Greg Griffin,  Jim Bedore, Al Coxe,  
                Joe Jansen, Chip Bicking
Absent:  Bill Reger

President Mark Elder opened the meeting at !:55 PM on Wednesday April 7, 2021.
The minutes for the March 3, 2021 meeting were, on motion, approved unanimously. 
Treasurer’s report:  Terry Sidwell 
· Terry reported a current balance of $7,144.37. 
· The stipend of $4,260.00 has been paid
· Our budget $5,955.00 vs stipend is $1,695.00 short fall. We will look to cutting spending during the year. Food budget of $1,000.00 is an area where we will not spend the budget.
Tournament Chair Report: Al Coxe
· We again discussed how the skins game is working. Pay out per skin is still very low. Many times the pay out is less per skin than the entry fee. 
· We discussed two options with one skins pot for the field: No strokes on the par 3’s. or Max 18 strokes for the skins game.
· We decided to try the “No strokes on the par 3’S” for the next month. We will discuss how it is working at the May meeting. 
· The Srixon white golf balls are well received.
Social Chair Report: We have no social events scheduled for the near future.
Handicap Chair Report: Dave Fanning
· Discussion of published Local Rules.
· Have Heather email the Local Rules to the membership. Mark will discuss this with Heather.
Greens Committee Report: Joe Jansen
· Local Rules have been published.
General Discussion: How can we get more Men’s Club participation?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Speed up play. Play in 4 hours. Play today was within the 4 hour 15 minute range.
Next meeting May 5th, after Men’s Club play.
On motion, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM.

